
CELEBRATING THE ROADWISE NETWORK 
National Volunteer Week 2016 

Introducing some of the 

members of our network… 



“I have been on the City of Swan Roadwise Committee since 
around June 2011. 

I attend the meetings, help out at whatever events I can, such 
as the vehicle checking station and the Blessing of the 
Roads. I am always willing to try and be available for any 
other events. 

I enjoy being a part of this sort of committee as I am a 
permanent pedestrian so it gives me the chance to raise 
issues that people who drive vehicles may not think of. My 
small contribution in some way some day may be 
instrumental in making the roads safer for all the community.  

I also enjoy the banter that goes on sometimes at the 
committee meetings,  and I love talking to different people 
at whatever we are doing and letting them know that what 
we are trying to do is get the road safety message across in 
a manner that involves all ages and in a non lecturing way.” 

Margaret Ryan 

 
City of Swan RoadWise Committee 

Community Representative 

 
(Margaret is pictured on the right)  



“Hi I'm Sean Culling. I have been involved with RoadWise for approximately 10 months.  

The reason I joined was due to being involved with a car club and it seemed to be the next 
level I wanted to go with the club, to get involved with the community.  

I find it thoroughly satisfying when you see that light bulb turn on in people’s heads that 
road safety is a real thing and that we as road users are all responsible for the safety of 
everyone on the roads. Safe travels.” 

 

Sean Culling 

 
Kalgoorlie-Boulder RoadWise 

Committee 

 

Chairperson 

 



“I’m Clive, the President of the Broome Men’s Shed.  I’m involved a lot with the 
community in the health and wellbeing of men. 

 

As a really remote area, we have a lot of problems with people having accidents a 
long way from home.  We do our bit with Driver Reviver to save lives.” 

Clive Johnson 
President, Broome Men’s Shed 

Driver Reviver coordinator 

 



Growing up in the country, driving and its consequences 
force itself into our childhood, teenage years and 
adulthood. A whole community feels the effects. A whole 
community grieves together. And a whole community pulls 
together. No matter our paths, this sense of community 
never leaves us.  

  

We all look after each other. Forever. This is why road 
safety matters to me. It is intrinsically part of me because 
of growing up in the country. It’s for my family, my friends 
and my community and no death or serious injury is okay 
with us.  

 

Kendra Grace 
Northam RoadWise Committee 

Representing Wheatbelt Community 

Alcohol and Drug Service 

 



 

“I have been with the City of Swan Roadwise Committee for over 10 years, but I have 
been with the MRA over 20 years which involves promoting safer riding for motorcyclist, 
better roads etc. 

I have been part of many road safety campaigns, displays and vehicle checks over the 
years. 

I enjoy the comradery and have learned a lot, but the main thing for me is "if something I 
do or say makes a difference with peoples attitudes and makes for safer riding and 
driving" that is all I ask for.” 

Lyn Jutte  

 
City of Swan RoadWise Committee 

Community Representative + Secretary 

of the Motorcycle Riders Association 

(MRA)WA 

 
(Lyn is on the left of the photo) 



“I have been involved with the RoadWise program for 8 months now through my role as 
Shire President and my recent appointment as Chair of the Esperance RoadWise 
Committee.  

As Shire President I feel I have a strong advocacy role to play in terms of highlighting the 
importance of road safety throughout the local community. I believe local government can 
have a strong influence on local road safety and I am proud of the fact our Shire has a 
very active RoadWise Committee.  

As a Committee member I am involved in a range of activities that aim to promote road 
safety in our community and I also use those opportunities to raise awareness of road 
safety through the media. I find it very rewarding to see the community engage in our 
campaigns and see the spread of our messages throughout the region.”  

 

Victoria Brown 
Esperance RoadWise Committee 

Chairperson and Shire President 

 



CELEBRATING THE ROADWISE NETWORK 
IN PICTURES 

National Volunteer Week 2016 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Kimberley region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Pilbara region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Gascoyne region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Mid West region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Wheatbelt North region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Goldfields-Esperance 
region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Metropolitan North 
region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Metropolitan South 
region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Wheatbelt South region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the South West region… 



Celebrating the RoadWise network in the Great Southern region… 


